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Kenya Revenue Authority (KRA) Guidance on
Customs Declaration for Arrivals in Kenya

The Embassy of the Republic of Kenya in Stockholm wishes to inform all
passengers arriving in Kenya of the latest developments concerning
customs declarations. The Kenya Revenue Authority (KRA) has diligently
compiled a comprehensive and user-friendly Passenger Information Pack.
This initiative is part of a continuous effort to enhance the clarity and
understanding of customs procedures for returning residents and visitors
to Kenya.

The Passenger Information Pack is available electronically and can be
accessed through the Kenya Revenue Authority’s official website. For a
thorough understanding of the customs declaration process and to access
this valuable resource, please visit:
Kenya Revenue Authority’s Passenger Information Pack

https://www.kra.go.ke/images/publications/Passenger-Info-Pack--FINAL.pdf
https://www.kra.go.ke/images/publications/Passenger-Info-Pack-29-Dec-2023.pdf

